
 

 
 

June 25, 2021 

 

 

 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 

 

RE:  Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
        DG 21-008 Petition for Approval of a Firm Transportation Agreement with 
        Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, LLC 
        Testimony of David G. Hill, Ph.D. 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
Enclosed for filing in the above referenced proceeding is the testimony of David G. Hill, Ph.D., 
Managing Consultant for Energy Futures Group on behalf of Conservation Law Foundation, and 
Attachments. 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020 secretarial letter, this filing is made electronically 
only; no paper copies are provided.   This filing with enclosures has been sent electronically to 
the service list in DG 21-008. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Johanne Van Rossum 
Office Manager 
 
Cc:  Service List:  DG 21-008 (electronically)  
  


